
  

 

Kirsty Williams AM 

Cabinet Secretary for Education 

Welsh Government 

14 June 2018 

Dear Kirsty, 

Education in Wales: Our national mission - Update 

Thank you for your letter of 12 June providing an update on progress under the 

Education in Wales: Our national mission action plan. 

Members of the Children, Young People and Education Committee considered the 

letter informally at our meeting today, and welcomed the invitation to visit Pioneer 

Schools within their local areas to hear about the work that is ongoing. Members look 

forward to receiving invitations in due course. 

The Committee also welcomed your offer of regular briefings, and will consider this 

further as part of planning its forward work programme.    

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lynne Neagle AM 

Chair 


